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Monday 29 March to 

Thursday 1 April—

Parent Teacher  

interviews continue 

 

Wednesday 31 March — 

School Board Meeting 

7.00pm in the Board 

Room 

 

Thursday 1 April — 

Last Day of Term 1 

 

Tuesday 20 April First 

Day of Term 2 
 

Liturgical Calendar 

 

Thursday 1st April –  

Stations of the Cross 

9.30am – Undercover 

Area 

 

The Link 
St Mary’s Primary School 

Term 1 

31 March 2021 

Ph 90 920900  email: admin@stmkalg.wa.edu.au 

School Vision Statement 
   

St Mary's Primary School, as part of the Goldfields community, draws on the Spirit of 
the past and the gifts of the present as we share our Catholic Faith. 

The Christian values of trust, respect and love for God and one another are 
nurtured within the whole person as they grow to their fullest potential. 
Our school endeavours to create a learning environment that will enable  

students to meet the  challenges of the future. 

From the Principal’s desk 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

This week is Holy Week and a very important time in the Catholic Church. In their Religion lessons 

the children have been learning about the Stations of the Cross and the events leading up to Good 

Friday.  At 9.30am on Thursday the children will be presenting a re-enactment of the Stations. We 

have changed the time due to the spate of extremely hot weather this week, keeping in mind the 

health and wellbeing of all our school community, particularly our children. This will be a solemn 

event that will be celebrated in a prayerful manner focussing on what Easter means to us as a Cath-

olic School Community.  

 

A huge congratulations to Miss Ellis and the Interschool Swimming Team. The children swam like 

champions and ended up coming a well-deserved first, well ahead of all the other schools in Pool 

A. Thank you to the teachers who helped with before school training and to Mrs Altus and Mrs 

Hefron who assisted on the day. 

 

Thank you to all the parents who have attended an interview with their child’s teacher. These im-

portant conversations are vital for the continued support of your child’s learning. Thank you also to 

our dedicated teachers who have given up their time to meet with the parents before and after 

school.   

 

Congratulations to the winners of the Easter Egg Raffles in all classes. The P&F and their helpers 

have done an amazing job, co-ordinated by Chantelle Pryor. Thank you to the School Community 

for donating the eggs. Money raised through the Raffle will go towards the purchase of new nature 

play equipment along the Maritana Street fence. 

 

The children enjoyed their Free Dress Day today and all money raised will go to Caritas for their 

Project Compassion to assist in the wonderful work they do in some of the poorest countries in the 

world. For more information about Caritas go to www.caritas.org.au  

 

The School has sent through to all families a survey to complete. It is called the Tell Them From Me 

(TTFM) survey. We would really appreciate responses from as many families as possible. It is part 

of the School Improvement initiative that we are undertaking for the next three years.  

 

The School Office will be closed on the first week of the school holidays re-opening on the 12th 

April. The uniform shop will be open in the School Holidays. Please see the times in the Link. 

 

I hope everyone has a wonderful holiday break.  Please take care on the roads if you are travelling. 

Term Two begins for St Mary’s on Tuesday the 20th of April as we are having a Professional De-

velopment Day on Monday the 19th April. 
 

 

Enjoy a blessed Easter, God Bless,     Elizabeth Browner  Principal  



MANDATE LETTER–  THE INTEGRATION OF FAITH AND LIFE:  

THE NEW LIFE OF CHRIST 

To develop a Gospel vision of themselves, therefore, students need to learn many lessons.  Baptised students 

need to learn what it means to develop as Christian individuals—as people who share in the ‘new life’ of 

Christ.  They need to learn God’s answers to their deeper human heart questionings and yearnings,            

particularly those related to the purpose and direction of their live. 

This week is Holy Week, the last week of Lent.  Tomorrow is Holy Thursday, a day when we        

remember the Last Supper, the meal where Jesus gave his disciples the bread and wine that are his 

body and blood.  The next day is Good Friday where we reflect upon the death of Jesus, a very sad 

and solemn day. On Easter Sunday we celebrate the fact that Jesus has risen from the dead and is 

alive! As you walk into the church, you realise that something wonderful has happened. A large 

bright candle shines out for all to see and the church is decorated with beautiful flowers, a sign of 

new life. 

 GOSPEL 

John 20:1-9  
  
Before sunrise on the Sunday morning, Mary 
of Magdala went to the tomb. As she got to the    
entrance, she saw that the stone had been rolled 
away and that the tomb was empty. She ran to the 
disciples saying, “They have taken the Lord from 
the tomb and we don’t know where they have put 
him!”  
Peter and the disciple John ran to the tomb and 
found it just as Mary had described, with the linen 
burial cloths lying on the ground. Peter went into 
the tomb, followed by John. Until this moment, 
they had not understood the scriptures which had 

said, “He must rise from the dead.” But now they 
saw, and they believed.  
 
The Gospel of the Lord  

 PRAYER 

 

Jesus, we thank you 

For the joy of the resurrection, 

when you rose from the dead 

and were filled with new life. 

Help us to remember that you suffered 

and died on the cross for us, 

so that one day we, too, will share with you 

the joy of everlasting life. 

 

Amen 

SUPPORT 



 
                          

           MONDAY -  8.30am to 9.00am   

WEDNESDAY 8.30am to 9.00am 

FRIDAY  - 8.30am to 9.00am 

 

 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE US TO PUT ITEMS ON HOLD WE DONT MIND BUT FOR A LIMIT OF 1 MONTH.    

ITEMS WILL THEN BE RETURNED TO THE SHELF.  UNIFORMS CAN BE RETURNED WITHIN 7 DAYS 

OF PURCHASE FOR EXCHANGE OR CREDIT, PROVIDING A RECEIPT IS SHOWN AND TAGS             

ARE INTACT.  PLEASE SEE THE LADIES IN THE UNIFORM SHOP IF YOU HAVE ANY QUERIES.       

A REMINDER THAT THE UNIFORM SHOP IS ALL VOLUNTARY AND WE TRY OUR BEST. 

Any Queries please phone Marcelle Caputo 0438941439 

TRUST 

 

 

 

 

Open Thursday’s from 8.30am to 9.00am 

For second hand uniforms please contact Ingrid Fitzgibbins 0412327113  

 

 

 

Full payment  Option 1 

Or Term payment Option 2 is due today 

Please contact Karen Osmetti in the office  

tel:0412327113


ACCEPTANCE 

On Friday the 26th of March, 4M presented their assembly about Harmony Week. They included lots of     

interesting statistics about Australia and the multicultural country we live in. The year 4’s brainstormed 

ways that we can make all people in Australia feel welcome and included, their ideas were: 

• Reflecting on the past and not making the same mistakes 

• Being kind to everyone regardless of skin colour 

Making sure you are supporting people. 

 

Congratulations on a great assembly Year 4 and on having such great ideas on how to make all people feel 

welcome in Australia.                               Miss Airlie McLeod (Yer 4M Teacher) 



ACCEPTANCE 

SWIMMING CHAMPIONS 
On Tuesday, March 30th, a team of 24 students from Years 4 – 6 represented St Mary’s at the 

E.G.C.S.S.A Swimming Carnival. Each student performed brilliantly and finished in a podium      

position. However, not only was the teams swimming exceptional, their behaviour was outstanding 

as well. They showed great sportsmanship and cheered loudly for their fellow teammates.  

At the end of the day, St Mary’s won Champion School in Pool A and Miss Ellis, Mrs Altus and Mrs 

Hefron could not be more prouder! 

Finally, a special congratulations go to the following students who received championship medals in 

their age group: 

 

Year 4 Champion Girl – Ebony Yuryevich 

Year 5 Runner Up Champion Girl – Lucy Benson 

Year 5 Runner Up Champion Boy – Tate Atkinson 

Year 6 Champion Girl – Ella O’Brien 

Year 6 Runner Up champion Boy – Tate Brennan 

Miss Ashleigh Ellis (Physical Education Teacher) 



ACCEPTANCE 



ACCEPTANCE 

 
 

 

Monday 19th April—PUPIL FREE DAY 

Tuesday 20th April — First Day for students 

Monday 26 April—ANZAC Day public holiday 

Monday 7th June—WA Day public holiday 

Friday 2nd July—Last Day for Term 2 

UNIFORM REMINDER  
Terms 2 &  3 are   

Full Winter School Uniform 
 

Formal shoes  

 

Sport shoes 

Please ensure that you purchase the correct shoes on the holidays 



RESPONSIBILITY 



RESPECT 



RESPECT 



PARISH 

 

SAVE THE DATE SATURDAY  

1ST OF MAY 2021 

The Kalgoorlie-Boulder Catholic Parish in  

collaboration with the Eastern Goldfields  

Filipino Australian Club Incorporated are holding a  

Fundraising Dance and Social night on  

Saturday 1st of May 2021, from 7.30pm to 11.00pm  

at the WASM Graduates Hall, 44 MacDonald Street Kalgoorlie.   

Tickets are $30.00 each (for Adults) and  

$15.00 (for children under the age of 10 years).   

Ticket price includes two complimentary drinks and  

a delicious array of nibbles will be served.   

A bar service will be available.    

Musicians and performers from Perth have been booked  

to provide entertainment for the guests.   
 

The purpose of this fundraising event is solely to support the work of our 

Goldfields Parish Churches  

in our wider local community.   

Tickets will sell out fast!   

If you would like to attend this Fundraising 

Dance and Social Night,  

contact the Parish office on 90 212100. 



COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 

 

Visit the website  

https://www.kalgoorlietourism.com/whats-on 

 Loads of School Holiday Fun 

https://www.kalgoorlietourism.com/whats-on


COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 


